Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School



Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a meeting to welcome you all to Key Stage One in this new academic year. We will be discussing how our area works, expectations and other key information related to your child's learning and important assessments. The meeting will take place on Thursday 15th September 2016 at 2:50pm in the School hall. We look forward to seeing you all there.

Thank you

Key Stage One Team

Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a meeting to welcome you all to Key Stage One in this new academic year. We will be discussing how our area works, expectations and other key information related to your child's learning and important assessments. The meeting will take place on Thursday 15th September 2016 at 2:50pm in the School hall. We look forward to seeing you all there.

Thank you

Key Stage One Team

Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a meeting to welcome you all to Key Stage One in this new academic year. We will be discussing how our area works, expectations and other key information related to your child's learning and important assessments. The meeting will take place on Thursday 15th September 2016 at 2:50pm in the School hall. We look forward to seeing you all there.

Thank you

Key Stage One Team